ESCONDIDO HIGH SCHOOL

Hello Cougar families,

Welcome to the 2020-2021 school year at Escondido High School. I hope that you and your family are doing
well and staying safe during this challenging time. Because safety is a top priority for all of us at this time, and
in an ongoing effort to help keep students and families safe during this time of COVID-19, Escondido High
School registration for the 2020-2021 academic year will be completed online. Online registration will be
available beginning July 29, 2020 to parents/guardians via ParentVUE. You must use a computer to
complete online registration, as online registration will not be available in the ParentVUE phone
app. Many of our students have an EHS laptop at home that will be useful for completing this process. In
order to access online registration, at least one parent/guardian (per student) must have an active ParentVUE
account. The EUHSD district office will be sending a letter (1 per student) with instructions on how to
activate your ParentVUE account and how to access online registration.

Online Registration will OPEN on July 29, 2020. There are two opportunities for
parents/guardians to complete online student registration:
1. Online Pre-Registration takes place between July 29 and August 9, 2020.
This is a self-guided process through the ParentVUE application.
2. Registration and Materials pick up will be on-site the week of August 10 - August 14, 2020.
Please see schedule below:

Date Grade Alpha by Last Name Time
July 29 - August 9 All All Complete online Pre-Registration
Monday 8/10/20 12 A-M 8:00 AM - 11:00 AM
Monday 8/10/20 12 N-Z 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM
Tuesday 8/11/20 11 A-M 8:00 AM - 11:00 AM
Tuesday 8/11/20 11 N-Z 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM
Wednesday 8/12/20 10 A-M 8:00 AM - 11:00 AM
Wednesday 8/12/20 10 N-Z 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM
Thursday 8/13/20 9 A-M 8:00 AM - 11:00 AM
Thursday 8/13/20 9 N-Z 1:00 PM - 4:00 PM
Friday 8/14/20 All Grades: 8:00 AM -11:00 AM
Make-up Lunch
1:00 PM - 4:00 PM




Parents/guardians who have not completed their Online Pre-Registration before their scheduled book and
materials pick up day will have access to a computer for this purpose, on campus, August 10-14. Students
whose parents have already completed the online pre-registration may come without their parent/guardian
on their designated materials pick up day to receive their instructional materials (student ID pictures,
textbooks, etc.). Registration and materials pick up will be a drive through model and face coverings or
masks are required throughout the registration process and when interacting with school personnel. We ask
that all participants remain in their car unless advised otherwise by school personnel.

For support activating your ParentVUE account OR completing online registration, contact one of
the EHS staff members per the contact information listed below:

Name Phone Number Email

Kelly Frankfather (760) 291-4040 KFrankfather@euhsd.org
Celeste Vera (760) 291- 4020 CVera@euhsd.org

Jessica Avila (760) 291-4000 JAvila@euhsd.org

Al Melgoza (760) 291-4050 AMelgoza@euhsd.org
Patty Albor (760) 291-4007 PAlbor@euhsd.org

We look forward to seeing you and welcoming back our Cougar family. If you have any questions or need
additional assistance please feel free to contact us at (760) 291-4000.

LOYAL STRONG & TRUE




